
The Corporation of the City of London 
Office  519.661.2500 ext 5417 
Fax  519.661.4892 

jmartin@london.ca 

www.london.ca 

 
 

 

 
P.O. Box 5035 
300 Dufferin Avenue 
London, ON 
N6A 4L9 

 
 
 
April 29, 2015 
 
 
 
J. Stanford 
Director, Environmental, Fleet and Solid Waste 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on April 28, 2015 resolved: 
 
9. That, on the recommendation of the Director, Environment, Fleet and Solid Waste, the 

staff update report dated April 20, 2015, with respect to the regional rideshare program BE 

FORWARDED to the following Advisory Committee's  for information, discussion and input: 

a) the Transportation Advisory Committee (TAC); 
 

b) the Cycling Advisory Committee  (CAC); and, 
 

c) the Advisory Committee on the Environment.  (2015-T10) (9/7/CWC) 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
 
cc: J. Braam, Managing Director, Environmental and Engineering Services and City 

Engineer 
E. Soldo, Director, Roads and Transportation  
J. Skimming, Manager, Air Quality  
R. Craven, Transportation Demand Management Coordinator 
A. Miller, Co-ordinator Transportation Demand Management     
Chair and Members, Transportation Advisory Committee  
Chair and Members, Cycling Advisory Committee  
Chair and Members, Advisory Committee on the Environment 
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